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To whom it May Concern:-
 
Thank you for the opportunity, once again, to raise my objections to this particular project. 
My previous objections are attached and still stand!
 
My comments on the new issues which have been raised are as follows:-

I strongly reject the latest assessment by the DPHI where they change their minds
and want to reinstate 15 of the 17 non-compliant turbines – making HOG Wind farm
a 62 turbine project rather than the DPHI’s Final Assessment Report to the IPC in
February of this year, for a wind farm with 47 turbines.  This should be reinstated!!
I strongly object to and reject the DPHI’s agreement to grant Engie (a private
company) the right to a Voluntary Land Acquisition imposed on a private
landowner’s land (property (DAD 01) to suit Engie’s financial viability
I strongly object to the very dangerous precedent that DPHI is setting by imposing
land acquisition on a private land holder by a private commercial multi-national
company.  This would mean that legal dwelling entitlements and approved
development applications are not respected or safe in New South Wales

 
In conclusion and including my previous objections, this particular project has far too
many negative consequences for the environment, communities and government bodies. 
It is definitely not in the Public interest to proceed with this project.
 
Regards
Jenny Ware
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